
 

17 March 2024 

GreenWay construction notice 
Water main works, Summer Hill 

Monday 31 March to Monday 7 April 2025 
 
 
The GreenWay is a major pedestrian, cycling, and biodiversity corridor linking the Cooks 
River at Earlwood with the Parramatta River at Iron Cove. As part of the GreenWay works, 
water main connection works will need to take place on Edward Street in Summer Hill. 

 

Where will the construction take place?  

Construction will take place adjacent to 46 Edward Street, near the intersection of Old 
Canterbury Road in Summer Hill. To minimise disruption, these work will be undertaken on 
each side of the road consecutively. This staged approach will ensure that one lane 
remains open for road users throughout these works.  

 

What type of work is being done? 

As part of the water main connection works, GreenWay contractors will cut through 
asphalt and use an excavator to locate the existing water main connection. A section of 
the kerb and footpath will need be removed, however will be re-instated upon completion 
of these works. 

 

When will these works take place? 

The works are scheduled to take place from Monday 31 March to Monday 7 April 2025 
(weather permitting).  

Works hours: 7am - 5pm, Monday to Friday.  

 

What will be done to minimise inconvenience for me? 

Works will be undertaken in stages, with one side of the road remaining open at all times. A 
traffic control plan will be in place to guide traffic during this time.   

Every effort will be made to minimise noise associated with the movement of vehicles, 
plant, and equipment.  



 

The contractor will undertake mitigation measures in accordance with their Construction 
Environmental Management Plan to reduce noise, dust, and debris associated with these 
works. 

 

Updates and enquiries 

To stay up to date with future project developments on the GreenWay visit 
innerwest.nsw.gov.au/greenway.  

For general GreenWay enquiries, please contact Magda Jansen, GreenWay Engagement 
Officer, at magda.jansen@innerwest.sw.gov.au or on 02 9392 5425 (Tue & Thu). 

http://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/

